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 Oct 28  Visit of District Governor                                  
            Chris Bischoff; presentation talk                                           
            ( hybrid meeting)          
                                                                                                                              

Nov 4   Jace Anderson; Tourism Medicine Hat 
            (spousal hybrid meeting)                
 Nov 11  Cancelled (Remembrance Day)                   
 Nov 18  TBA                                                       
 Nov 25  Cancelled – Cottonwoods Christmas Party          
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LAST WEEK’S ZOOM MEETING 
 

 

www.dropbox.com/t/3ezcs3DJpjCrU2xM 

 

 

SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
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Foundation - Rotary Success with the 
PolioPlus Campaign 

Because of Rotarian support, more than 2.5 
billion children have received polio vaccines 
and have been protected against this 
crippling disease for life. There are currently 
only two countries that are endemic: 
Afghanistan and Pakistan. We must not stop 
our efforts until we give the children a Polio 
Free world! 
  
Will you help The Rotary Foundation make 
history by eradicating Polio from our 
planet? Give today at endpolio.org.  
Thank you for supporting Rotary and 
leveraging your generosity! 

 
 
We have a few more pictures from the 
harvest time at Chute Lake Elementary.  
 

 
More carrot excitement 
 

 
Rusty helping the Gr.1 class washing their 
carrots 
 

  
What a find 
 

 
Teachers Joan and Jodie took home a few 
tasty ones 
 

http://www.endpolio.org/


 

 

 
Grade One teacher reading the students a 
story on Carrot Capers. She used great facial 
and vocal expressions 
 
 
Meanwhile, this last weekend, a Peace Pole 
was planted at Munson Pond 
 
 
 

 
Locki, John Mullock, Chris and Bob pose by 
the Peace Pole they planted 
 

 
Syilx language on Peace Pole 
 

My understanding is that this planting was 
symbolic as the pole needs some work done 
on it and probably a little straightening. 
 
 
 

 
 
Tree Planting at Munson Pond –  
 
The tree planting was a great success with 
Rotarians showing up from multiple Rotary 
clubs. Added to this was a host of volunteers 
from other organizations that made light what 
could have been a difficult job.  

  
 

 
Planting our first birch tree 
Photo by Bob? 
 



 

 

University students planting a tree           
Photo by Chris 
 

 
John and Chris working on the berm around 
a tree. Such an insignificant little stick will 
grow into a beautiful tree      Photo by Chris  
 

 
Each tree received its beaver protection 
fence                                  Photo by Chris  

 
 
The full news article on this event can be 
seen at  
 
https://globalnews.ca/news/8292387/kelo
wna-rotarians-plant-trees-in-munson-
pond-park/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://globalnews.ca/news/8292387/kelowna-rotarians-plant-trees-in-munson-pond-park/
https://globalnews.ca/news/8292387/kelowna-rotarians-plant-trees-in-munson-pond-park/
https://globalnews.ca/news/8292387/kelowna-rotarians-plant-trees-in-munson-pond-park/


 

 

 
 
Monet Meets Merlot, Sunday October 
24th –  

 
This carousel of pictures from President 
Carola showed what a good time the 
members and guests had painting. 
 
The following was sent to the members from 
President Carola… 

 We had a very successful paint event 
yesterday at Yanni’s Grill meeting room. 

Thank you, all participants, to join us and 
make it a fun experience. 

It felt great to have a social event once again. 

I would like to give a big thank you to Ron,  
Chris and Bob for their generous donation.  

We raised $410.00 towards The Polio 
foundation. 

 
A more traditional shot of the painters at work  
Photo by Peter 
 

 
The goal of the profits from this event  
Photo by Ron 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Meeting Space – A trial hybrid meeting is 
going to be held on Oct 28th at Yanni’s where 
we will have a visit from the District Governor 
Richard DeRock, an induction of new 
members. a surprise Paul Harris 
presentation, and a classification talk from 
Chris. A social get together will occur at 5:30 
pm, a fish and chips dinner at 6 pm and a 
meeting at 7 pm. Cost will be $25 per person 
and members are asked to bring exact 
change. For those not wishing to attend in 
person a zoom connection will be available.  
 

Remembrance Day – while it seems like 
an open ceremony is unlikely, Brian will  
make a wreath payment to the Poppy Fund.  

 
Cottonwoods Christmas Party- 

Due to Covid uncertainty the Capri Rotary 
Cottonwoods’ Christmas Party unfortunately 
will not be taking place this year.  

 

Rotary District 5060 Websites –   
 

District 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005 
 

Videos  
https://vimeo.com/rotary5060 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK’S REGULAR MEETING 

 
 Thursday, October 28, 2021 at 7 pm. 
 
 
 
HUMOUR 
 

 
 

 
 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005
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GUEST SPEAKER 
 
Unfortunately, our guest speaker was 
required to cancel her presentation and will 
be rescheduled for some future date.   

 
 
 
GALLERY 
 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 


